
May 17, 2016 

 

A Public Hearing for the Board of Trustees was held on the above date at 8:10 pm. 

         

The meeting opened with a Pledge to the Flag.  Present were Mayor Thomas J. Tweedy,  

Trustees Kevin M. Fitzgerald, Dominick A. Longobardi, Lynn Pombonyo and Archie T. Cheng, 

Village Administrator Gerard M. Bambrick, Village Clerk Susan E. Walsh, Superintendent of 

Building Department and Superintendent of Public Works Stephen L. Siwinski, Police 

Commissioner Stephen McAllister, 1st Assistant Chief Michael Longobardi and Village Attorney 

John E. Ryan. 

 

Fire Chief John Florio was absent from the public hearing.   

 

Purpose:   The application of MOM Realty LLC, owner, of 50 Carnation Avenue, for a Special 

Use Permit under Article VII, 99-46, to construct additional intermediate floor space of 54,273 

square feet in an existing building 

 

On motion by Trustee Fitzgerald, seconded by Trustee Longobardi, and carried unanimously, the 

Board closed the hearing and reserved decision which was adopted on roll call as follows:   

 

   Trustee Fitzgerald  - Aye 

   Trustee Longobardi  - Aye 

   Trustee Pombonyo  - Aye 

   Trustee Cheng   - Aye 

    Mayor Tweedy  - Aye   

 

The hearing was closed at 9:45 pm. 

 

A copy of the transcript and a copy of the legal notice of public hearing is attached and made a 

part of these minutes. 

 

 

 

        

      Susan E. Walsh 

      Village Clerk 

 

 

 


